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To Whom it may concern,
My name is Maggie Broner and I live on 63 Avon Street South, Unit 34 in St. Paul, MN
55105. 
I write to you to express my concern and opposition to granting the LIcense Application
20210000875. The license applications sesks to extend operation hours and include gambling.
This application will result in increased traffic and people on the streets after drinking at the
establishment which will result (like it happened in the past with the Wild Onion). We were
under the impression that this establishment was going to focus more on the food and not on
the bar side of the establishment. We have had shootings, unruly behavior, and car crashes
until late at night. The application does not make enough provisions to control patrons as they
leave the establishment. It only states that there will be video surveillance and that "if an
incident happens, the video will be made available". How will they prevent the incidents
before they happen. The license they are seeking will not make this neighborhood safer nor
desirable! This is not the type of business we want in this neighborhood. 
Maggie Broner
-- 
Maggie Broner, PhD 
Professor of Spanish| Romance Languages
She/Her/Hers and Ella

"There is a crack in everything, that's how the light gets in" Leonard Cohen
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